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AMENDMENT NO. 1 

 
 
 

1. The RFP for external audit services released July 29, 2019 is amended as follows: 
 
VII. General Instructions 

1.   All questions or requests for further information should be directed to Holly King, 
Contracts Manager, by emailing King@ctserc.org.  The deadline for submitting 
questions is Thursday, August 15, 2019.  Responses will be submitted online 
at www.ctserc.org  and at the State Contracting Portal website on Monday, 
August 19, 2019.   Any other ex parte communication regarding this RFP is NOT 
permitted and may be grounds for elimination from further consideration. 
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